
OHIO CANCER REGISTRARS ASSOCIATION (OCRA) 

2024 Q1 REPORT 

SOCRA Regional Director 

 

o Our 2024 Q1 meeting will be held virtually on Wednesday, March 13th. 

o Please see our OCRA Annual Meeting Subcommittee reports below: 

Hotel Committee 

We are proud to say we have secured a beautiful venue with great food at the Holiday Inn Cincinnati 

North - West Chester at Center Park. It is conveniently located off 1-75 north of Cincinnati and it 

includes great amenities including a fitness center and indoor heated pool! There is a fantastic 

steakhouse at the hotel which will cater all the food for the conference. A new sales manager has 

taken over our account at the Holiday Inn. In discussing our needs, we were made aware that 

Holiday Inn will supply our A/V needs at the cost of microphones only (approximately $100 per 

microphone). Holly is in contact with a student interested in assisting with facilitating a hybrid 

conference. 

Program Committee 

Ruth has posted a save-the-date to the OCRA website.  The committee is designing a flyer to be 

posted with registration. 

Speaker Committee 

An outline of the agenda has been created and there are 5 confirmed speakers so far. 

Vendor Committee 

We currently have 32 exhibitors on our invitation list and have invited all 32 between March 

and April of 2024.  Five exhibitors have shown interest or forwarded our invitations.  So far, 

we have three exhibitors attending the 54th OCRA annual meeting.  Two of them will be 

attending for one day and the third for two days.  We plan on reaching out to the other 

vendors again in May 2024. 

Social Event Committee 

Nothing to report. 

Door Prize Committee 

We have received $300 in donations for door prizes. Ideas are being discussed.  

 

 

Submitted by, 

Katie Partin, CTR 

2023-2024 OCRA (SOCRA Regional Director) 


